
 

Home Learning 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Homework, or Home Learning, as we are now calling it, is due to start this week. Work will be set 

every Friday. 

The work will all be on Class Dojo. There will be: 

1 piece of English   This could be comprehension, grammar or punctuation, or a longer written 

piece. 

1 piece of Maths This will link to the national curriculum and our Inspire Maths scheme of 

work 

1 piece of Science or Topic - There will be a minimum of one science or topic piece over the duration 

of the topic. 

1 lot of Spellings –  EYFS – These will be focused on the phonics sounds that they are learning in 

class. 

KS1 – They will have 5 words to learn (this will increase over the academic 

year) 

KS2 – They will have a minimum of 10 words to learn 

Spellings handed out on Friday will be tested the following Friday. 

Reading – All children must read with an adult at least 5 times a week. We will be sending books 

home, but you can read anything you have at home. Every child also has access to Bug Club books 

online. If you require access, please contact your class teacher on Class Dojo and they will send you 

your log in details. 

We have ordered reading record books for your children which we hope will arrive shortly. These are 

designed for you to log your child’s reading and will be signed and checked by your class teacher on 

a weekly basis to ensure that they are reading at least 5 times a week.  

The Home Learning that is being set is either in preparation for upcoming learning that they will be 

doing in class or as a consolidation of work already taught. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Evan Hollows 

Headteacher 


